
The US Department of Agriculture is looking to impose stricter rules on the Supplemental 
Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP), known as CalFresh in California. This will 
negatively impact  more than 1 million people throughtout California, especially 
older adults and people with disabilities. We need your help to tell the USDA that 
taking away SNAP benefits from children, seniors, and working families will 
only lead to more people facing hunger in our country. 

Fill out the back of the postcard  to tell USDA why SNAP / CalFresh 
is important to you and why this would be harmful. 

PLEASE NOTE All written comments submitted in response to this proposed 
rule will be included in the record and will be made available to the public. 
Please be advised that the substance of the comments and the identity 
of the individuals or entities submitting the comments will be subject 
to public disclosure. FNS will make the written comments publicly 
available on the internet via www.regulations.gov.

1 MILLION 
CALIFORNIANS
FACE CUTS TO 
CALFRESH



Dear Secretary Perdue, 
I am writing to oppose the cut to SNAP / CalFresh by restricting States’ ability to set their own standard utility allowances. The proposal 
would force families struggling with hunger to choose between staying warm this winter and putting food on the table. 

Sincerely,
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